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Monday, February 17, 2025 

ATTENTION #8 PASSENGERS 
D’Adrian Professional Park Service Suspended 

 
Effective Monday, February 17, 2025, MCT #8 Central Shuttle will no longer be able to 
operate through D’Adrian Professional Park. Passengers boarding in this area will have 
to board at the W. Delmar & Homer Adams Parkway stop. 

Please see the map below for the new routing.  

For more information visit MCT.org or call 618-797-INFO (4636).
 

 


